
Battle in the Saddle, presented by RFD-TV, is owned by Oklahoma State Fair and managed by the American Quarter 

Horse Association. All breeds are welcome, but American Quarter Horses competing will receive AQHA points. The 

2012 Battle in the Saddle will include $149,000 in added money, making more than an estimated $300,000 in purses. 

Battle in the Saddle will be aired at 10 p.m. EST on Thursday, September 27 on RFD-TV. 

Classes: 

Barrel Racing 

Cowboy Mounted Shooting 

Cutting 

Ranch Pleasure 

Ranch Remuda Challenge 

 

 American Quarter Horse Association 

 National Cutting Horse Association 

 American Rope Horse Futurity Association 

 National Reined Cow Horse Association 

 Cowboy Mounted Shooting Association 

Ranch Sorting 

Roping 

Versatility Ranch Horse 

Working Cow Horse 

 World’s Greatest Horseman Shootout  

 

A rider must exhibit his or her horse in four events: herd work, rein work, steer stopping and cow work. The 

winner receives a paid entry to the 2013 National Reined Cow Horse  Association World’s Greatest Horseman 

competition held in conjunction with the NRCHA Celebration of  Champions in San Angelo, Texas. Two  

exhibitors will represent each of the following associations: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mercuria National Cutting Horse Association World Series of Cutting 

 Merial Ranch Sorting National Championships  

Battle in the Saddle will also host:  

www.battleinthesaddle.com   Twitter: @BattleSaddle   Facebook: www.facebook.com/BattleintheSaddle 

Landi Campbell   AQHA Director of Communications and Special Events   lcampbell@aqha.org  (806) 378-4742 

Sarah Davisson   AQHA Manager of Communications   sdavisson@aqha.org 


